
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: February 6, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Purchase of Hydration Stations

I would like to discuss, at the February 10, 2025, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting, the purchase of 40 hydration stations for various buildings in the district. 
This will help us meet the state requirements of the Filter First program, which 
requires schools and childcare centers to develop a drinking water management 
plan, including installing filters in bottle filler (i.e. – hydration stations) that reduce 
lead levels in all drinking water fixtures. Ferguson Facilities Supply is the 
company providing the hydration stations via pricing from the OMNIA Partners 
contract.  

The total cost for this purchase is $61,776.  The funding source for this purchase 
will be the Filter First Grant. 

Please include this item on the agenda.  Thank you.
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